THETATAU HOME

After-Sales Notice

We cordially ask that in order to preserve the useful
life of the PECRON power stations in the LFP
models, it is recommended that their storage be
done in a dry, ventilated environment and at room
temperature. Avoid placing the product near water
sources. For long-term storage, it is recommended
to discharge the battery to 30% and then charge it
to 60% every three months. By following these
steps we are ensuring exceptional performance.
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